
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Business Owner,         Spring 2023 
 

Christian Academy of Western New York (CAWNY) is celebrating 30 years in education!   We 

respectfully request your support for our celebration fundraiser being held on March 25, 2023.  This 

family-friendly event will include basket raffles, games, concessions and more!  
 

CAWNY is a non-public, independent, non-denominational, K-12 school. We provide an excellent 

education to students and an affordable choice for families.  Our student population incorporates 

eleven (11) school districts, two (2) counties, and international students from numerous countries.  

CAWNY is a 501-c3, not-for-profit organization (51-0433543). 
 

Your donation will be used toward our “30 for 30” fundraising goal of $30,000 for our 30th year.  As 

CAWNY continues to serve our community, students, and families, reaching our goal depends upon 

your generosity.  We greatly appreciate your monetary donation or your donation of products, 

services, tickets, baskets, certificates, and gift cards that can be used in our raffles.    
 

All donations are tax deductible. We thank you for your contribution and would be happy to pick up 

your donation.   
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kirk Barnum, Administrator 

 

For questions, please contact the Fundraising Committee @ fundraising@cawny.com or call/text  

@ 716-605-5780 
 

 

789 Gilmore Ave. North Tonawanda, NY 14120 716-433-1652  www.cawny.com 

 
 

----------------------------------------Please return this bottom portion with your donation.------------------------------- 

 

Company Name:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Donation:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Value:  ___________________ 

 

We would like to recognize your company on our Facebook page and in our program.  Please check the 

appropriate box below, to either have your company mentioned or to remain anonymous. 

 

YES!  Mention our company’s name       Keep company name anonymous 

mailto:fundraising@cawny.com
http://www.cawny.com/

